
Dear Resident, 

 

Unfortunately, due to the recent adverse weather conditions we have been unable to 

continue with the construction of the access road and the site compound set up resulting 

in time lost with the site works.   

 

We started the surfacing to the access road however due to flooding we have not been 

able to complete this to a satisfactory standard so again we have had to postpone 

commencing works until the area is made safe. 

 

We are aiming for the site cabins to start and be positioned as planned with surfacing of 

temporary areas following soon after. 

 

Weather permitting, we will commence contract earthworks and foundations with a target 

date for steelwork the end of April. 
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What works will happen in the March period  

 

• Complete excavation and installation of the access road to site with associated fence 

lines forming School staff parking and site compound 

• Temporary supplies will be installed to site accommodation 

• Site CCTV security cameras will be installed 

• Hoarding lines installed to new temporary access road 

• Commence earthworks and foundations to new school footprint 

.  

 

   

ROSPA award winners ; Constructing Excellence award winners ; Considerate Constructors 

Hours of Work 

 

Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm 

Occasional Saturdays 8am to 1pm 

  Only when required to compensate for   

  weather or other factors beyond our control. 

 
 


